
 

                  Tuesday, October 27, 2020 

 

Dear Municipality of West Elgin 

I am sending you a request for a letter of support as Tiny Tots Co-operative Nursery School Inc. is 
applying through the RFP process to be the lead agency to administer and deliver EarlyOn Child and 
Family Centre programs and services in western Elgin County.  
 
We want to retain and build our strong relationships with local community partners and colleagues to 
provide EarlyON programs and services to families that are inclusive, innovative, and high quality. Tiny 
Tots is asking for your letter, expressing how you may collaborate with and/or support our organization 
to help us reach our goals in delivering these programs.  
 
We look forward to receiving your letter of support by November 10th. Thank you in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelley Smith 
Supervisor, RECE, 
Tiny Tots Co-op Nursery School of Aldborough Inc. 

 

 

 

Tiny Tots Co-operative Nursery School 
Box 539, Rodney, On, N0L 2C0 

Phone:  519-785-2164     
Email:  ttcns78@gmail.com 

 
 


